
   

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 

By Mark Kincer 

 

Good afternoon friends! Hope everyone is having a great weekend.  
 
What a fantastic presentation from Bob last weekend. Great friends and great 
memories!   
Hope everyone is looking forward to the Kannapolis baseball game tomorrow. I’m 
sorry I won’t be able to attend as I’m in New Orleans for work.  
 
Have a great time!! See you next week! 
 

 

 
We meet at: 
 

Spare Time Bowling Alley  
16317 Statesville Rd  
Huntersville, NC 28078 
 
Every Monday from 5:30 till 6:30 PM 
 
For info contact: 
Walter 704-906-8136 
wsiegenthaler@daetwyler.com 
Website: https://huntersville-happy-hour-
rotary.org/ 
 

Upcoming programs, 
speakers and events: 
 

August 19 – Bob Wilson 
August 26 – Social at Kannapolis Intimidators 
September 2 – No Meeting – Labor Day 
September 9 – Natasha Marcus 
September 16 – Dana DeBellis 
September 23 – Social at Harvey’s Grill 
September 30 – Dr. Hodgson 
October 7 – Jessica Bustamante 
October 14 –  
October 21 – 
October 22 – Purple Pinkie for 4th grade 
  Huntersville Elementary 
October 23 – Purple Pinkie for 5th grade 
  Huntersville Elementary 
October 28 – Andy Silver 
November 4 – District Governor’s visit 
November 11 – No Meeting – Veterans Day  
November 15 – Foundation Banquet 
November 18 – 
November 25 – No Meeting – Thanksgiving 
December 2 – 
December 9 – 
December 16 – 
December 23 – No Meeting – Christmas 
December 30 – No Meeting – New Year’s Eve 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2018-2019 Governor’s 
Award for BEST Club 
in the district! 
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Club Officers 
 

Mark Kincer 
President 
 
 
Kent Pike 
President-Elect 

 
 
Ineke Wilson  
Secretary, Club Bulletin 

 
 
Kandi Anne Ranson  
Club Treasurer 
 

Club Service 

 
Tom Ford  
Sergeant-at-Arms  
 

 
Lise Squillace  
Club Greeter 

 
 

Gay Rudisill  
Club Happy Dollars 

 

 
Bob Wilson  
Club Fundraising 

 
 

Paul DeBellis  
Club Membership  

  

 
Bob Gors  
Club Membership  

 

 
Peter Capponi  
Club Socials 

 

 
Walter Siegenthaler 
Club Programs & Speakers 
 

 
Kent Pike 
Club Entertainment 
 
 
Cheryl Holt 
Club Raffle 
 
 
Eileen Solomon 
Public Relations 
 
 
Erik Franzen 
Club Website 
 
 

 
 

Program – Monday September 9 
Natasha Marcus – NC Senator 
Natasha Marcus is a Freshman Senator in the NC 
General Assembly, District 41 in Mecklenburg 
County. She is a graduate of Duke University 
School of Law and has been a community leader in 
North Carolina for 30 years. After earning her law 
degree, Sen. Marcus practiced law at Brooks, 
Pierce, McLendon, Humphrey, and Leonard, LLP 
and clerked for a federal judge in Greensboro. 

Last Week’s Program - Bob Wilson  

Fly Fishing with President Carter over the years. 
We had a full house to hear Bob’s Amazing but True Fishing 
Tales with the former President and see the unusual places they 
fished like Russia, Argentina, Venezuela and Mongolia. 
 

Monday August 26 
Club Social – 7 PM at the Kannapolis 
Intimidators Baseball Game 
 

Monday September 2 
No Meeting – Labor Day  
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Community Service 
 
Erik Franzen 
Community Service  
 
Tom Schiaffo 
Community Service 
 
Joyce Schiaffo 
Community Service 
 
Kitty Long 
Community - Lydia’s Loft 
 
Rick Zoerb 
Community - Police  
 

International Service 
 
Cori Stuart 
International Service Chair 
 
Debbie Jackson  
Foundation Chair 
 

Vocational Service 
 
Deborah Wilhelm  
Vocational Service Chair 
 

Youth Service  
 
Erin Lyons  
Elementary Schools 
 
John Beiler  
High Schools 
 
Jeffrey Stern 
Early Education 
 

 Fred Whaples  
 North Meck High School 
 

Lew Davis  
 Mallard Creek High School 

 

 

Past Presidents 
 
Mike Fitzgerald 
2018-2019 
 
Walter Siegenthaler 
2017-2018 
 
Debbie Jackson 
2016-2017 
 
Michael Dane 
2015-2016 
 
Ineke Wilson 
2014-2015 
 

Huntersville Happy Hour 

Chartered June 16, 2014 

 

Club Service 
Happy Birthday    Happy Anniversary  
August 4 – Walter Siegenthaler   August 20 - Kitty & Paul Long  
August 16 – Erik Franzen   August 26 – Peter & Gert Caponi 
August 22 – Tom Ford 
August 23 – Deborah Wilhelm   Happy Club Anniversary 
August 28 – Mark Kincer    August 5 - Deborah Wilhelm – 5 years 
August 31 – Lise Squilace   August 15 – Peter Capponi – 5 years 
 

Happy Anniversary 
July 9 – Jeffrey & Becca Stern 

Club Service   
Visiting another Rotary Club 
Walter, Kim and Erik visited the “big” 
Charlotte Rotary Club last Tuesday. 

International Service 
Global Grant in India 
In partnership with the Rotary Club of Trichur Central, RI District 3201, South India, our 
club has provided $1,000 through a District Global Grant to collaborate in our 
humanitarian effort to provide low cost shelters to twenty five poor families, who have lost 
their homes in the devastating floods that struck the state of Kerala, India in 2018. 

 

Club Service   
Visiting another Rotary Club 
Tom and Joyce Schiaffo visited the Rotary 
Club of Ocean City - Upper Township  
in New Jersey. 
They meet at 7 am. Yes, in the morning! 
And as you can see, Joyce is exchanging 
banners, while Tom has his eyes closed.  

Still asleep?       

Club Service   
Visiting another Rotary Club 
Kent Pike visited the Ithaca Rotary in 
New York. 
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